
TC III Symposium feedback 

 
 
This grant contributed to my participation in the conference, so I was very glad to receive it. 
In general, the congress was a great experience for me. It is just a pleasure to spend time with 
so many smart people from so many countries and cultures. 
I participated in the DART course at Belem earlier during the weekend prior to the congress with 
professor Guiliespie. I was so honored to have this time with such a great legend. 
The presentation of my work took place on Wednesday. There were few people in attendance at 
my presentation, which I found a little bit frustrating. Possibly, having too many workshops going 
on at the same time made attendance numbers low. Or maybe the subject was just not so 
popular. 
Other than that, it was such a great time. 
Thanks. 
 
Sincerely  
Nathan Goncalves 
 

 
Fig.1 Photos with professor Guiliespie 



 
Fig.2 My presentation illustrates the empty seats. 


